
          Class 5 Newsletter                 Autumn Term – 16/09/22 

Welcome 
Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely summer. I am looking forward to teaching and supporting your child in 
their final primary year.  I have high expectations of attitude and behaviour and promote an ethos in my 
classroom where children feel happy, safe and are able to learn.  Your child’s learning is very much a partnership 
between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone the school office, come and see 
me or contact me via email at k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
 

Miss Morris (class teacher) ☺ 
 

The first two weeks... 
 

This week and last, we have been settling into our new 
classroom and getting to know each other.  We have really 
enjoyed meeting our Buddies in Reception and supporting 
them at playtime and lunchtime.  The children have been 
showing me that they are both trustworthy and responsible.  
The children have also been demonstrating their 
mathematical abilities and we have begun work on our new 
class novel:  The Invention of Hugo Cabret by Brian Selznick. 
 In Science we have begun our topic about animals which 
explores the theory of evolution and adaptation to various 
habitats and environments.  We have been thinking about 
‘Life as a Journey’ in R.E and identifying European countries 
in Geography.   

Notices 
 
Thank you so much to those parents who were 
able to attend the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting on 
Wednesday!  If you were unable to attend then 
please see the information sheet about Year 6 
that has been sent home with your child ☺  

 
Reading books have now been sent home.  Please 
encourage children to read each night and 
complete their reading diary.   

Important Dates 
 
Monday 19th September – School is closed as a sign of 
respect for the funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
 
Friday 7th October – ‘Autumn Praise’ in school to celebrate 
National Poetry Day (more information to follow) 
 
Sunday 9th October – Harvest Service @ St. Christopher’s 
church – 9:30am – all welcome 
 
Friday 21st October – School closes for half-term @ 3:15pm 
 

Don’t Forget! 
The children are encouraged to bring a water 
bottle into school to keep hydrated during the 
day. 

 
P.E. is on a FRIDAY.  Children should come to 
school in their correct P.E. kit on this day please.  
 
Homework will be sent out on a Thursday – 
please return to school the following Tuesday.  
 
OPEN DOOR – Monday 3:20pm until 3:40pm.  
Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 
questions you may have.  
 

 
Special News  

Congratulations to this week’s winners of my certificates ☺  
Curriculum Award 
Sienna - for outstanding effort across all subjects.  A fantastic start to Year 6! 
Christian Value 
Elissa – for making me thankful with her calm manner and hardworking attitude! 
 

 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher) ☺ 
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